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I am very much in flavor of SB 426.  I have a child in the Portland Public School 

system and I feel it is important on his behalf and that of all school children to adopt a 

non-chemical pest suppression plan as a healthier option for our kids.  Some play out 

in those fields everyday, especially for sports like soccer and track, and keeping them 

healthy and safe should be a top priority. Thank you. 


